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August 5, 2019 

 

 

Dear Taylor Parents, 

We are pleased to inform you that your campus has been designated as a Title I campus and will 
receive additional funding for services through Title I, Part A program.  The goal of this federal 
program is to ensure that all children have an equal opportunity to obtain a high-quality education and 
reach proficiency on state academic standards and assessments.  The eligibility of a school to 
receive Title I funding is determined by the percentage of students receiving free or reduced cost 
meals.  Elementary schools with a percentage of students on free and reduced lunch above the 
district average of 12.82 percent are eligible to receive funds.  

Your school has been approved to operate a school-wide program instead of specifically identifying 
and targeting students to receive services.  This flexible program will afford us to utilize our Title I 
funds to improve the entire educational program that will benefit all students at Taylor.  Some of the 
Title I services may include small group push-in/pull-out instruction, teacher trainings, parental 
involvement activities and tuition-free summer school for eligible students.   

As always, you may contact your child’s teacher or principal if you have questions or concerns 
regarding the school program.  We know that our efforts, with your support, will ensure academic 
achievement for your child.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Manuel Gonzales 

Assistant Director of Federal Programs 

469-633-6855 


